

The Law School

Gabriel and Matilda Barnett Information Technology Center and the Asa Vi Call Law Library

Diana Jaque
Senior Law Librarian
Head of Collection
Development and
Acquisitions

November 3, 2009

II. Sanford Rudnick1990 No. California Byld.Suite 830Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Dear Mr. Rudnick:

On behalf of Dean Rasmussen, the faculty, and the students at the University of Southern California Law School, I would like to acknowledge the receipt of your gift; inventory attached.

Your interest in the development of the Law School Library is greatly appreciated, and we thank you.

Sincerely,

Diana Jaque

cc: Dea

Dean Robert Rasmussen
Gift Accounting

University of
Southern California
Los Angeles,
California 90089
Tel 213 740 6482
Fax. 213 740 7179
c-mail:
djaque@law.usc.edu